
  

East Aurora High School 

 Community Open House 

 
The Community is invited to come in to 

see our beautiful new building addition. 
 

WHEN:   Wednesday, February 21, 2018 

 5:30 PM – 6:45 PM 

WHERE: East Aurora High School 

 Please enter through either  

 door 8 or door 15 

Cookies and Punch will be served. 
 

Please stay 

afterward for our 

East High Band 

Concert at 7:00 PM 

in the Auditorium. 
 


